
Panther Post                Volume 7, Issue 5 September 4, 2020 

 

Follow us- Twitter: @SLSPanthers        Facebook: St. Lawrence Catholic School 

                                                                                                                       
 

Dear Parents: 

We are four weeks away from the end of the first quarter. I encourage you to log into your 

Jupiter account to make sure you are up to date on your child’s progress. If you have any 

questions, please e-mail your child’s teacher(s). We will be having virtual or phone 

parent/teacher conferences this year. They will take place the week after fall break. More 

information will be coming in the next couple of weeks. 

The Chipotle fundraiser was a huge success. We earned over $400! Thanks to everyone who ate 

out and helped our school earn some extra money. 

 

God Bless! 

Mr. Detzel 

 

Bus Riding – Unfortunately, due to COVID-19 restrictions and the Lawrenceburg School 

Corporation guidelines, students cannot ride the bus home with friends. Sorry for the 

inconvenience and thank you for your assistance. 

Dearborn County Retired Teachers’ Grant – Mr. Detzel and Mr. Wagner both received $500 
grants from the Dearborn County Retired Teachers. Mr. Detzel was able to purchase 4 3D pens, 
filament for the 3D printers, and 5 forensic science kits for the STEAM Lab! Mr. Wagner was 
able to purchase a new projector to go along with the 3 other new projectors we were able to 
purchase this summer from other grants. These items add to the technology arsenal that we 
have assembled that gives St. Lawrence the ability to offer the best technology a school can 
provide. 
 
Congratulations to the Snappy Tomato Students of the Month for August – These students 
received a free pizza from Snappy Tomato and a certificate announcing this accomplishment. 
The students were selected for their grades, work ethic, kindness, and attitude. 
 
K – Mitch Lohmiller 
1 – Stella Straessle 
2- Molly Lewis 
3 – Annabella Longo 
4 – Brenna Thomas 
5 – Ivy Studer 
6 – Ryan Hautman 
7 – Lucy Stoecklin 
8 – Bethany Geraci 
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__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Important Dates 
 
9/7/20   – No School – Labor Day 
9/8/20   - Cross Country Meet at GMS @ 5:00 p.m. 
9/14/20 – Cross Country Meet at East Central @ 5:00 p.m. 
9/16/20 – E-Learning Day 
9/17/20 – Picture Retakes 
 

 

 

 

 

Academic Corner 

 

 Fraction Fun – Show your child that fractions are a part of everyday life. For a week, have 

them record and illustrate each fraction they notice. For instance, they might write, “We 

had a half day of school today,” or “Mom asked for 1 and a half pounds of turkey at the 

store.” See how many examples of fractions they can find in a week. 

 


